(,Wo7 Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmenta! Protection Division

Watershed Protection Branch

4220 |nternational Parkway, Suite 101, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Reply Te; Linda MacGregor, P.E., Branch Chief

NonPoint Source Program 404/675-6232
404/675-6240

April 5, 2013

Honorable Jerry Roseberry, Mayor
City of Oxiord

110 West Ciark Street

Oxford, Georgia 30054

RE: Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4)
2011 Annual Report
NPDES Permit No. GAG610000

Dear Mayor Roseberry:

In a letter dated June 13, 2012, the Georgia Environmental Protection Division
(EPD) requested additional information from the City of Oxford in order to complete a
review of the 2011 Annual Report. EPD received additionat information, including minor
revisions to the Storm Water Management Program, on January 17, 2013. Our review
of the additional information indicates that the 2011 Annual Report and Storm Water
Management Program are acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact this office at 404/675-1632.
Sincerely,
Connie Haynes
Environmental Compliance Specialist

Storm Water Unit

CC: Mr. Bob Schwartz, City Manager
EPD Northeast District, Athens




